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SVPS Headlines 

 

Trek to the Serengeti! 

Congratulations to everyone who logged 

their miles, we have completed our 6000 

mile journey to the home of lions in 

Tanzania. We finished the trek with a 

flourish on Thursday afternoon and now 

it is time to collect in any sponsorship 

money.  

Please return any sponsor forms and 

money to your class teacher or donate 

online using our JustGiving link: 

www.justgiving.com/page/svpslions 

 

 

COMIC RELIEF 2025 

80s style theme 

£1 goes to Comic Relief 

No P.E. that day…Rec/Y5 

Infant/Junior 80s Disco  

During the SCHOOL DAY -  

AFTERNOON 

 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB
https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB
http://www.justgiving.com/page/svpslions


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 12th of March we took two Year 4 football teams to a Boys Football 
Tournament at Cleeve Football Club. They played against two other schools from the Cleeve 
area. 

There was no overall winner - just recognition to the teams who scored the most goals and 
defended the most goals, and a mention about good sportsmanship and attitude.  They really 
enjoyed the afternoon of football and for some this was there first time playing in a match. 

Thank you to parents for giving lifts and staying to support. Well done to both teams for a 
super attitude, here they are: Theo, Anthony, Isaac, Eleanor, Harrison, Sienna, Zach, Jack, 
Freddie, Thomas, Matthew, Rex, Charlie, Oscar, Ronnie, and Mitchell.  

Mrs Brown 🙂 

 

 

On Wednesday 12th March, our hockey A Team took 
part in a Hockey Tournament, held at Pates Grammar 
School.  

We played very well, winning all our group games 
comfortably, which put us into the finals against the 
other group winners, Leckhampton. This was a close 
match with both teams making strong tackles, 
defending well and good stick skill being used by both 
teams. We had a few shots at goal, with one shot not 
quite getting fully over the line. Both teams were 
under pressure to score the winning goal. With 20 
seconds to go, Leckhampton shot on goal, and it 
went in.  Such a shame for SVPS missing out on a gold 
spot, but no one can fault their play and team spirit, 
it just wasn't to be.  They should be very proud of 
their efforts and winning a silver medal. 

Thank you to parents and grandparents for giving lifts 
and staying to support. Well done to; Mia, Zofia, 

George, Henry and Rafa. Mrs Brown 🙂 

 



 

 

 



 


